
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, 
and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

  

 

 

 

FRESHII 
Food that is flavourful and packed with nutrients for children’s growing bodies. 
READ MORE 

 

PAC – FUNDRAISING IDEAS – NOVEMBER 2021 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Community_Information/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/BDEV/Documents/Communit-e%20Bulletins/November%202021/PAC/Freshii%20School%20Lunch%20Fundraising%20Program.pdf
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SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

 

 

 

 

ASSAI 
  

$158,000 donation enables over 2,000 students from across 
the district to participate in sport and art-based programs, 
which aim to help students develop skills that contribute to a 
healthy life through creative thinking and physical activity. 
ASSAI’s donation also helps support adapted programming for 
students with cognitive and physical disabilities. 

 

 

CANADIAN TIRE JUMPSTART CHARITIES 
 

$118,000 donation to the District’s Jumpstart Academy Physical 
Literacy program. This donation allows students across 34 
elementary schools to participate safely in after school 
programming where they learn fundamental movement skills and 
the importance of healthy lifestyles.  

 

 

 

COAST CAPITAL SAVINGS 
 

 

 

Coast Capital Savings provided $30,000 towards Building 
Foundations and the REACH Pre-Employment Program. REACH 
is an afterschool program that builds the capacity of our high 
school students to create connections, develop employability 
skills, and make lasting impacts on their communities. 
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PARK RIDGE HOMES 
 

$22,000 was generously donated by Park Ridge Homes Inc. to 
support the breakfast and lunch programs at Bear Creek and 
Bridgeview elementary schools. This support helps our students 
access nutritious meals daily.  

 

 

 

 

PCI DEVELOPMENTS 
 

 

 

$60,000 has been donated to support the lunch program 
at Old Yale Road, Lena Shaw, Forsyth Road and AHP 
Matthew Elementary. The lunch program provides 
sustaining mid-day meals that provides the necessary 
nourishment for our students to participate throughout the 
remainder of the school day and into after school activities.  

 

 

 

STAND FOUNDATION 
 

Thanks to a $10,000 donation from the STAND Foundation, 
we are able to continue to run the STAND Foundation 
employment training program at our Learning Centres. This 
program provides over 45 students with the opportunity to 
gain important pre-employment certifications and skills, which 
will assist them as they transition from secondary school to 
post-secondary and employment.  
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UNITED WAY 
   

$67,500 has been granted to Surrey Schools’ 
Community-Schools Partnership department. This 
funding supports Community-Schools Partnership’s 
ability to coordinate and facilitate improved access 
to school services for out-of-school time 
programming within our district.  

 

 

MR. VANDEKERKHOVE – SUPER SAVE DISPOSAL 
 

$200,000 was graciously donated by Mr. William Vandekerkhove, of 
Super Save Disposal, in support of the Surrey Schools Meal Programs. 
Each school day, the Surrey Schools Meal Programs strive to feed as 
many students in need as possible, providing them with sustaining and 
nourishing meals. More than 1,500 students receive breakfast across 
more than 60 school district sites each morning. Approximately 2,250 
students receive lunch across 24 elementary schools and 10 secondary 
locations. Thank you, Mr. Vandekerkhove, and Super Save Disposal, for 
your unwavering support.   

  

 

 

WESTLAND INSURANCE 
  

$50,000 has been generously donated by Westland 
Insurance to support Betty Huff and Jessie Elementary. 
These funds will be supporting breakfast programming, 
afterschool programs that support positive connections, 
and additional needs at each school. 
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